
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 3/7/2024 12:27:02 PM
Subject: Climate plan update

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,
 
As you know, we are beginning the process to refresh refreshing the City’s climate plan, with a target of presenting 
that updated plan to Council for your approval in mid-2025. The scope will include both the work we do to prepare 
for the impacts of climate change, and the work we do to reduce our carbon pollution.
 
As our staff team commences this piece of work, we are interested to ensure we understand and incorporate your 
perspectives from the beginning. With that aim in mind, I would like to extend the offer for each to meet with staff 
for a conversation about your views on the successes and challenges in our climate work to date.
 
To confirm, these conversations will not be taken in any sense to set direction for the updated plan but rather are 
intended as an opportunity for staff to understand questions or issues that may need to be addressed or require 
Council direction as we move forward.  Also, there be several opportunities through the process for Council to shape 
the refreshed climate plan.
 
If you would be interested in a discussion with staff at this point in the process, please contact Doug Smith.
 
Many thanks,
Paul
 
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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